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Yorke Peninsula Council 

Bush Camping Working Party 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the  

Bush Camping Working Party 
will be held on Wednesday 11th April 2018 

in the Council Chambers, 
57 Main Street, Minlaton commencing at 3.30pm. 

Roger Brooks 
DIRECTOR DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

A G E N D A 
ITEM 1 Yorke Peninsula Council Bush Camping Working Party 

1.1 Welcome by Chairperson – Meeting declared open 

1.2 Present  

1.3 Leave of Absence 

1.4 Apologies  

Cr Hoyle, Stephen Goldsworthy (Operations Manager), Nick Hoskin (Acting Operations 
Manager), Mick Cartwright (Manager Development Services). 
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1.5 Minutes of previous meeting – for confirmation. 

Bush Camping Working Party meeting held 14 February 2018. 

ITEM 2 VISITOR TO THE MEETING 
Corporate Services Officer, Bronwyn Scholes - discussion Free Camping 

2.1 Report – Overnight Stays and Free Camping page 3 - 24 

ITEM 3 CORRESPONDENCE  
Correspondence from Cr Meyer - received 27 March 2018. Page 25 - 26 

ITEM 4 DEBATE AGENDA 

4.1 Signage Firewood Collection Not Permitted – Stephen Goldsworthy to provide draft 
signage for consideration – Update to be provided June meeting. 

4.2 Roadside Signage Installation (Four signs) – Stephen Goldsworthy to provide 
photographs of installed signage at June meeting. 

4.3 Minlaton Dump Point – Update from Roger Brooks. 

4.4 Bluff Beach Reserve – Update from Roger Brooks regarding a request from the Bluff 
Beach Community Group to change the name of the parcel of land listed on Council’s 
Community Land Register as Bluff Beach Campground. 
On 28 February 2018, Bluff Beach Community Group wrote to Council requesting to 
change the name of the land known as Allotment 23, CT 5863, Folio 105, Bluff Beach, 
to Bluff Beach Community Reserve.  
Council’s Property Tenure Officer has looked into the request and has advised the Bluff 
Beach Community Group that Council is currently reviewing its Community Land 
Register and Community Land Management Plans. 
This parcel of Council land will be allocated to a specific management plan, which best 
suits the purpose for which the land is held by Council. 
Before a Community Land Register or Community Land Management Plan Register 
can be adopted by Council it must go out for public consultation. Once Council has 
undertaken this process, the parcel of land at Bluff Beach can be suitably categorised. 

4.5 Extension of Gravel Bay campground to South Berry Bay – Update from Phil 
Herrmann. 

4.6 Budget considerations 

4.4.1 Matters Raised 

ITEM 5 GENERAL BUSINESS 

ITEM 6 NEXT MEETING 

13th June 2018 

ITEM 7 CLOSURE 
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